
 
 
 
Dear prayer partners in our ministry, 
  
Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ.  We always thank you for your partnership in our 
ministry.  In this letter, we will share with you what God is doing in this ministry. 
  
It is a blessing for us to do the story time at our local elementary school.  The class are second 
graders.  Wendy and Mike are in this class.  We try to tell stories that will encourage and build 
them up.  The story has a biblical meaning, but we don’t tell it from Bible.  After the story, we 
ask questions to make sure they understand the meaning. 
  
Thank you for praying for our Evergreen fellowship.  The last time we have four seekers 
come.  This is an answer to prayer because we have been wanting to have seekers 
come.  Please continue to pray for Mr. and Mrs. Jen.  Mr. Jen accepted the Lord, but his wife 
doesn’t want him to be baptized. Our next meeting will be March 21st. 
  
Last month we visited several people. One of them is Ms. Chiang who is in a wheelchair. Ms. 
Chiang said she is a Christian, but we can see her faith has no foundation. Lily and Shelly are 
meeting with her every Thursday afternoon for discipleship. Since she cannot come to the 
church, we have a small group that meets in her house every Saturday morning. Please pray for 
Ms. Chiang, she will have hip surgery on March 15th.    
  
Thank you for praying for our food bank ministry. One grandmother, Ms. Hsu takes care of her 
grandson. The boy has a physical disability. Through several visitations Ms. Hsu has gradually 
accepted the Lord. She sees our church as a warm family. Irene took Wendy and Mike to visit 
the little boy. We are going to start discipleship with her.  Please pray for her faith to grow. 
  
Yesterday Lily and Mark visited Irene’s mother. She is 80 years old. She has not come the 
church for a long time because she cannot read or understand Chinese. We still want to care for 
her.  Our desire is she will become a believer. Pray for us to have wisdom how to minister to 
her. 
  



This past Monday was a holiday in Taiwan. We have a group of people go to a big park for Bible 
reading. After reading we have a picnic and took a walk in the tropical plants area.  Praise the 
Lord!!!  The weather was wonderful. We had a very good time there. 
  
We are coming to the US this summer. We want to share in your church.  We still have many 
dates open. These are the dates open.  

July 9 and 23 
August all the Sundays are open   

  September: 3, 10, 24 
Please let us know what date works for you.  There will be four of us coming to the US.  Two 
women coming with us are Mary and Josephine.  Pray for us as we make preparations for our 
time in the US. 
  
We always want to pray for you.  Yesterday in our prayer time we pray for Boston Heights 
Taiwanese Friends Church and today we pray for Caldwell FMC.  Please let us know how we can 
pray for you. 
  
Joyfully serving in Taiwan 
Tim and Lily 
 
 

        


